
 

 

 

16th July 2025 

  

Dear Parents, 

This week, we will continue with guided reading sessions in school; however, we will not be 
sending reading books home. 

We kindly ask that any school reading books (Little Wandle) currently at home be 

returned by Friday, 18th July. This will allow us to carry out a vital audit and replenish the 

stock over summer, ready for the new academic year. 

Children can still enjoy reading for pleasure in a number of ways, such as borrowing a book 
from the school library, visiting the local library, or taking part in the Summer Reading 
Challenge. This year’s theme is Story Garden – adventures in nature and the great outdoors. 
Pop along to your local library to find out more. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Best regards, 

 Jill Nicholls and Ruth Barber 

 


